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You are Key to Our Success!

Renew or Join Today +

If you were a 2020 MMLA
member - Thank You. Please renew
your membership for 2021. If you
were not a member in 2020,
please join today!

‘We would appreciate receipt of your
membership dues by
Memorial Day, May 31.
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MMLA

P.O. Box 468

New Durham, NH 03855

Association

Member Strong = MMLA Strong!

Thanks to incredible support of our
members and our partnership with the
Southeast Land Trust, the MMLA
celebrated another giant step forward in
conservation and watershed protection in
2020. The Birch Ridge Community Forest
acreage was increased by 32%, and Mount
Molly is now conserved forever for the
enjoyment of outdoor recreation.

In addition to our conservation work, we
organized fun and safe events for the
Merrymeeting Lake community
with our Boat Parade and first ever
Music on the Lake.

As we continue to work on your behalf, your
membership is important to help us in our
efforts to protect our treasured lake and
bring family friendly events to the
Merrymeeting Lake community:

Your 2021 MMLA
Membership Matters

PO Box 468, New Durham, NH 03855
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